
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 
 
23rd April 2018 
 
 
 
Re:  Site  SR-0596 
 
 
Dear Planning Policy Team, 
 
Thank you for your e-mail of 26th March 2018 inviting me to make a supplementary representation 
about the finalised version of the site selection Report and Appendicies. 
 
It was impossible to comment on the site selection and assessment without the information you 
have now finalised and subsequently provided.    
 
Having the new information now to hand, I am able to rebut many of your conclusions about my 
site and employ professional assistance to put forward an exciting, sustainable development. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Jane Gray and Sally Galloway, site owners. 
 
 
 




